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June 24, 1981 

TO: J. S. Martin 

FROM: F .. E. Mart.in 

RE: M-700 Fire Control 

Test results of April 8, 1981 show that the fire control 
performance is acceptable. I feel more testing is needed to prove 
conclusively our system is best 

I will order 30 fire controls fabricated and tested. With proper 
priority this can be completed by October 1, 1981. 
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